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Krabacher, Jay SER-—1-c-2011
From: Krabacher, Jay N ST M T NEES
Sent: Friday, September 16, 2011 3:28 PM GCC/Rifle Office
To: ‘Steve Bridges'
Cc: Koehler, Bob; Weems, Mark; King, Kevin; Andrews, David; Brian Osborn; David Segobia
Subject: RE: Rule 317.0 question
Steve:

Sounds good to me.
For the record, this is in regards the Eligen 11-10-1, APl # 081-07666.

Regards,

lay Krabacher

From: Steve Bridges [mailto:sbridges@gqulfportenergy.com]

Sent: Friday, September 16, 2011 3:16 PM

To: Krabacher, Jay

Cc: Koehler, Bob; Weems, Mark; King, Kevin; Andrews, David; Brian Osborn; David Segobia
Subject: RE: Rule 317.0 question

Jay,

After discussing internally with our team. We will attempt to run open-hole logs in the intermediate section of the well. If
for some reason we have hole problems, we request that the COGCC allow us to run a cased-hole sonic-gamma ray
substitute in that section of the hole.

Regards,

Steve Bridges

Gulfport Energy Corporation
14313 N. May AVE.
Oklahoma City, OK 73134
(405) 242-4442
sbridges @ qulfportenergy.com

From: Krabacher, Jay [mailto:Jay.Krabacher@state.co.us]

Sent: Friday, September 16, 2011 3:47 PM

To: Steve Bridges

Cc: Koehler, Bob; Weems, Mark; King, Kevin; David.Andrews@state.co.us
Subject: Rule 317.0 question

Steve:
This email should provide you with the email contacts of myself and others at COGCC Engineering.
Bob and Kevin can be reached at 303-894-2100 (x5147 for Bob, and x5173 for Kevin.)

Bob, Kevin, Mark, Dave: A couple representatives of Gulfport Energy called with questions on the COGCC “logging
Rule.” Idirected the first person — Dave Segobia, to talk with Bob K and he may have already done that. In the event
any of you can think of something | missed, or something which perhaps | should have passed on, contact me — and
perhaps also call Steve at (405) 242-4442, and/or the email address above.
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In lieu of possible “hole problems” (they lost a tool already, but retrieved it) they may want to set casing as quick as
possible. Kevin suggested that the in-process MWD gamma-ray and the operator’s proposal to run a cased-hole sonic
could meet the requirements of Rule 317.0.

Regards,

Jay Krabacher



